
Hello families,

We hope you had a nice week and enjoyed the snow day yesterday. We have no notes this week, except a
reminder about our upcoming musical, Cinderella! The students and staff have been working hard to ensure
you have a wonderful time at the play and are excited to once again perform in front of an audience.

ONLINE SALES:

MMS Cinderella Ticket Store: https://search.seatyourself.biz/webstore/accounts/msxdrama/buy-tix

STUDENT TICKETS: We make every effort to ensure MMS students have the
opportunity to see their peers in our productions.  Select seats in each performance are
held for students, should the need arise.  If a show is sold out, please contact us and we
will try to make seats available for your student, first come, first served.

GETTING YOUR TICKETS: You will receive a confirmation number and email PDF of
your tickets after your order is complete.  Simply print the tickets at home and bring
them with you the evening of the show!  We will have a full record of each night's orders
by name at check-in, just in case there's any confusion or issues.

Happy ordering!  If there are any questions, please contact us at mmsplayers@gmail.com

Have a wonderful weekend,

Karolyn

Principal

https://search.seatyourself.biz/webstore/accounts/msxdrama/buy-tix

